
 In the picture above, Danny & Jordan 
hold our wonderful and newest 
grandbaby! Little Clara was born 27th of 

March. Mimi is one very happy Oma, as 
she finally has a grandbaby on this side of the 
Atlantic ocean. 

In the middle, I get a rare picture with Mom — who 
does not like to be in the media much! Haha! 

On the left, the Living Hope BC’s recent mother/
daughter banquet is held, in which a good number of 
unsaved ladies were in attendance.
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Here are some ministry 
pictures from recent 
months — however, it is 
much easier to follow 
our ministry through the 
website or social media. 
Thank you for praying 
and following what God 
is doing in the Basque 
region of Spain!
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 I was able to make a 
trip to see my parents 
earlier in the spring. 
What a blessing to 
enjoy Mom & Dad over 
a week! We had good 
hikes, delicious meals, 
fun conversations, and 
even made special 
visits to family 
members I’d not seen 
in decades.

http://www.countingthestars.org
http://www.countingthestars.org

